
October 2021

Dear Applicant

Appointment of Learning Support Assistant for Year 10 pupil

Thank you for your interest in this position.

I enclose:
● Description of the Student Support Department
● Job Description
● Person Specification
● Application form and Equal Opportunities Monitoring Form

The position of Learning Support Assistant is a temporary appointment from November
2021 to July 2022 in the first instance. The closing date for applications is Monday, 18th
October 2021 and the successful candidate will be required to take up the position in
November 2021.

The Belvedere Academy is an outstanding school with a long-standing reputation both
locally and nationally for high expectations, high standards and excellent outcomes. This is a
rare opportunity for a talented Learning Support Assistant to support a Year 10 pupil with
moderate to severe learning needs and to be part of a genuinely innovative, vibrant and
exciting academy with a bright future.

If you would like further information about Belvedere, please visit our website at
www.belvedereacademy.net.

I look forward to receiving your application for this position and to hopefully meeting you in
the near future.

Yours sincerely

J Taylor

Principal

http://www.belvedereacademy.net

